OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
November 12, 2015

To Whom It May Concern,

I had the pleasure of meeting Mykesha Robinson two years ago when she worked as the
Executive Director of the Miss Sacramento County Pageant. Mykesha and I worked together on
multiple occasions bringing people in through the Miss Sacramento County Pageant to give them
a taste of California politics from the Governor’s Office perspective. Mykesha always felt
strongly that government should be accessible and seen firsthand and proved to be an asset to the
Miss Sacramento County Pageant to make that direct connection.

I have also known Mykesha in her capacity to give back to the community. She facilitated the
donation of evening gowns to the California Department of Developmental Services during the
holiday season last year.

I have admired Mykesha’s ability to make connections with people and her passion for
government. It is my pleasure to recommend Mykesha Robinson. If there are further questions
regarding Mykesha, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Williamson

Deputy Director or External Affairs
Office of Governor Edmund G. Brown Jr.
elizabeth.williamson@gov.ca.gov

(916) 324-2472

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. - SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 - (916) 445-2841



